
Note for Non-Percussion Majors: 
For your Large Ensemble Audition, please prepare:  

• ONE of the following snare excerpts, 
• ONE of the following xylophone excerpts, 
• and ONE of the following timpani excerpts. 

 
Auditions will be held Saturday, August 24 at the School of Music. 
 
Please contact Dr. Morris Palter, mspalter@arizona.edu, to schedule your audition time. 



Morris Palter
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